
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            16th March 2018 

 
Science Week 
We have been joining in with British Science Week. Classes across the school have been doing lots of science 
based activities and investigative fun! Reception class have investigated which material would make the best Cape 
for Traction Man. Year 1 went to Pensthorpe and investigated the local birds. Year 2 have been finding out about 
owls. Year 3 have learnt about shadows and light. Year 4 made Roman water clocks. Year 5 did a water density 
experiment to make a rainbow. Year 6 are planning to do some different Science experiments relating to the 
Guinness book of records at the end of term. 
 
Nursery Cake and Toy Sale 
Nursery will be holding a cake and soft toy sale on Monday 19th March during morning break. We are fund raising 
for a little girl who has a rare form of cancer and needs specialist treatment in America. She is best friends with two 
of the children in our Nursery. 
 
Brilliant Club 
This term’s brilliant club children are Theo, Oscar, Honey, Gabby, Shawn and Emma from year 5. On Thursday 
they travelled to Saint Catharine’s College in Cambridge for the launch with their tutor. Over the next few weeks 
they will have regular meetings with their tutor and write an assignment on the chosen topic.  
 
Bikeability 
Well done to the children in Year 5 and 6 who completed the bikeability course this week. They have been 
awarded with their badges and certificates in assembly this afternoon.  
 
PFA 
Our PFA have organised a Mufti day on Friday 23rd March. As a break from tradition we are asking for a chocolate 
donation instead of bringing in money. The donations will be for our Easter Egg Bingo Prizes and Raffle. We are 
also having a raffle for a signed Norwich City Football, tickets £1.00 each from The Sandcastle Palace, this will be 
drawn at the Easter Egg Hunt on Wednesday March 28th. Thank you all for your ongoing support. 
  
Next Week 
 
Parent’s evenings Tuesday 20th March and Wednesday 21st March from 3.30pm – 7pm. Mrs Stroulger will be here 
on Tuesday evening if you would like to speak to her.  
 
Year 4 has their class assembly on Monday 19thth March at 9am.  
 
Year 2 Maths Café on Tuesday 20th Maths at 2pm.  
 
Nursery are off to Park Farm in Snettisham on Tuesday 20th March 
 
Nursery Maths Café on Thursday 22nd 11am – 12pm 
 
Year R has their class assembly on Thursday 22nd March followed by their Maths café.  
 
Friday 23rd March – PFA mufti day – wear your home clothes and bring a chocolate donation.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Head teacher: Mrs Rachel Stroulger NPQH 
 
Tel: 01328 710320 

Email: office@wells-next-the-sea.norfolk.sch.uk 

Polka Road 
Wells-next-the-Sea 
Norfolk 
NR23 1JG 

 



 

 

Celebration Assembly Awards this week 
 
 
Good Work 
Yr 6  Sacha  great attitude in your work 
Yr 6   Lexi    great attitude in your work 
Yr 5   Kenzer progressing enormously 
Yr 4   Milo     excellent attitude in all work 
Yr 3   Skye   amazing work in Maths 
Yr 2  Ellie     fantastic story 
Yr 1  Thomas fabulous recount about Pensthorpe 
Yr R Phoebe improvement in writing 
 
 
Values Awards 
Yr 6  Alex    great pride in teamwork in PE 
Yr 6  Chloe  pride in your work 
Yr 5  Archie pride in your African homework 
Yr 4  Raphael always taking pride in your work 
Yr 3  Evie      taking pride in handwriting 
Yr 2  Brooke  pride in presentation of work 
Yr 1  Chloe    pride in your handwriting 
Yr R  Caris      pride in your writing 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Out of School Activities 
Yr 6  Kyle   raising money for Shelter 
Yr 6  Oscar raising money for Shelter  
Yr 5  Ava-Grace 100% in Brownie Quiz 
Yr 5  Kaitlin        100% in Brownie Quiz 
Yr 5  Kaitlin  took part in Music recital 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Wells Primary and Nursery School – Key Dates for the Year Ahead 
 

 End of Spring Term 28th March  

 First day of Summer Term Monday 16th April 

 Year 4 visit to Holt Hall for Outdoor Activity Day - April 17th 2018 

 End of first half of Summer term 25th May 

 Children return to school Monday 4th June 

 Sports Day 21st June (Book Fair in school this week TBC) 

 Year 6 to APHS and whole school transition 4th, 5th and 6th July 

 Whole school woodland week – week commencing 16th July  

 End of school Year Tuesday 24th July  
 

 
 


